10/9/2020
Dear WCASD Community,

We are writing to provide an update regarding spectator guidelines at West Chester Area School District sporting events.
WCASD and most Ches-Mont League school districts will be following the Pennsylvania Department of Education’s
recommendation for group gatherings, both inside and outside. Inside activities and athletic events will be limited to
20% capacity in one space and outside events/activities will be limited to 25% capacity per space.

General Guidelines
e All spectators will need to show an official school-issued pass/ticket to enter any game
e Tickets are non-transferable
e Only ticketed guests are allowed on campus. Non-ticketed spectators will not be permitted to enter any stadium
events, or watch an event from the parking lots and other areas adjacent to the stadium
e All spectators must wear a mask at all times while on school property
e All spectators must social distance while sitting in the bleachers (Family members may sit together)

e Student sections, tailgating, and other gatherings are not permitted at any of the games

Guidelines by Sport

Football

» Each player will receive two tickets (home and away games,) for family members only

¢ Each cheerleader will receive two tickets, (home and away games,) for family members only

¢ All home football games will be live-streamed on the WCASD YouTube Channel. Most of the Ches-Mont schools will be
streaming their home games. Links will be shared.

¢ WC Bands will perform prior to the game (either at 5:15 or 5:30 p.m.)

Soccer & Field Hockey

¢ Each player will receive two tickets (home and away games,) for family members only

Volleyball
e Each player will receive two tickets (home and away games) for family members only

e All home games will be live-streamed through the NFHS Network. Details to follow.

Tennis
¢ Spectators must stay on the outside of the courts

¢ Spectator are not permitted in the walkway

Golf

¢ Postseason venues will determine spectator capacities


https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/

Cross Country

¢ Each runner will receive two tickets (home and away meets) for family members only

¢ All spectators must wear a mask while on any campus and social distance

¢ All spectators must stay away from the start and finish areas to avoid overcrowding

¢ No spectators will be allowed to attend the Ches-Mont Championships due to the number of teams and runners on

campus. We will be live streaming this event on Instagram live @hendytrackxc

Please note, tickets will not be available for games at Avon Grove, Oxford, and Kennett for any sport as the district is
not allowing spectators at this time. If this changes we will let our parents know.

We ask for everyone’s understanding and cooperation so that we can put ourselves in the best position to conduct the
fall competitive season. Thank you for your flexibility and understanding. Please reach out to us if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
Susan Cornelius, East High School Athletic Director

Ken McCormick, Henderson High School Athletic Director

Devon Landgraff, Rustin High School Athletic Director
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